
HCARES MEETING NOTES 04/06/2002 
 
• Bob Uleski  (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:11 AM in the Police Training Room in Police Building 

at Noblesville. 
• Eric Eilers, K9ZX, talked about Field Day which will be June 22nd and 23rd. We expect to be at Morris 

Park Beach.  The Noblesville Courthouse square was suggested as a site; however, there are no 
restroom facilities.  
• Bob Hendricks, N9XNO, will make arrangements for the Morris Part site. 
• We need volunteers to help organize. 
• Discussed the awards for Field Day. 

• The Bison Stampede was discussed 
• This is a QSO Party that is run by the Indian Repeater Council.  On exchanges call signs and 

counties.  This Party covers all bands.  The date needs to be picked. 
• The meeting was adjourned at 10:38 AM. 
• Frank Dick, WA9JWL, presented a talk on ARRL Messaging and the National Traffic System. 
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